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TASTER DAY 2018
Taster Day 2018

Last Friday, over 160 Year 6 students from our College as well as other primary schools
experienced a taste of the Senior Years at Thomas Hassall Anglican College in our annual Taster
Day.  Students participated in subjects such as; History, Geography, Music, Japanese, Art, Science
and Food Technology.

Students and parents also had the opportunity to listen to a panel of teaching staff and students
in leadership discuss the transition into the Senior Years and also tour the College facilities.  It was
a fantastic day had by all and we look forward to welcoming these students and families into our
Senior School in 2019.
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